
 

Look forward to seeing you in September! 

Welcome to Year One 
Year One is an exciting year as we move up into Key Stage One. 

  Class Teacher:  

Miss Lammonby 

Teaching Assistants:  

Miss Christie and Miss Nicholson 

When you arrive at school, you will 

come through the KS1 door - hang 

your things up on your peg and come 

straight to class. I will be there to 

guide you on your first day. 

 You will have a reading bag 

where you will keep your books. 

Reading books are changed every 

week. You must bring these to 

school every day. 

Children will be expected to go to 

the toilets at playtimes and the 

KS1 toilets are located outside KS1 

cloakroom. 

In spring term, we may have the 

opportunity to take part in the 

Music Festival. 

Year One Trips 

In autumn term we visit the Life 

Centre. During spring term, we take 

part in sports trips and in the summer 

term we visit Adventure Valley. 

We were so impressed with your attitude 

to learning on our transition days. 

We can not wait to see you all in 

September! 

Have a fabulous summer holiday! 

It is important to remember 

your water bottle every day 

to keep hydrated! 

Miss Christie will cover 

lessons on a Wednesday 

afternoon. 

Bring your PE kit into school on 

our first day back and we send 

it home at the end of each half 

term to be washed. 


